

Secretariat for the Liturgy

3211 FOURTH STREET NE • WASHINGTON DC 20017-1194 • 202-541-3060 FAX 202-541-3088 • WWW.USCCB.ORG/LITURGY

July 2, 2003

Paul F. Ford, Ph.D. Professor of Theology and Liturgy Saint John's Seminary 5012 Seminary Road Camarillo, CA 93012-2598 Fax 805-482-3470

Dear Paul:

Thank you for your recent letter in regard to By Flowing Waters: Chant for the Liturgy. I am pleased to approved the following introductory formula, which may be included in all future editions of this work:

By Flowing Waters: Chant for the Liturgy, although not an official liturgical book, is approved for publication by the USCCB Committee on the Liturgy. The chants are translated from the Graduale Simplex and may be used as sung settings of the Responsorial Psalm, Entrance, and Communion Chants.

Hope this helps, Paul. Please call if there's anything else I can do.

In the Lord,

Monsignor James P. Moroney

Dana P. Morer

Executive Director